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To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jean, 

I just wanted to send a quick email to share my support for Todd Alexander’s
development proposal for 1 Joy Place. I met with him a few days ago to go over the
latest plans that the city will be considering at tonight’s meeting. I feel like Todd has done
an enormous amount of work and consensus building to find a reasonable  solution to a
rather complicated development project. 

Something needs to be done with Joy Place and I’m happy that Todd has maintained his
commitment to the property and to the community as a whole. 

Thank You for Your Time, 
Brett 
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